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Adopt City Council Resolution Accepting Public Storm Drain Easements from Property Owners along
the Maple Street Storm Drain Project Alignment and Authorize City Manager to Execute the
Certificates of Acceptance

The Maple Street Storm Drain Project currently being designed has identified sections of failing storm
drain pipe needing replacements between South Lincoln Street and Park Street. The existing storm
drain lines are located within existing private properties, and no permanent easements were recorded
for these existing utilities. In order to gain access as part of the project and for future maintenance
access, staff recommends that the City Council adopt the Resolution accepting the three proposed
storm drain easements. One is 5ft (as necessitated by the property owners existing structures) and
the other two are 10ft easements. Acceptance of the easements is consistent with the goals of the
City to adequately maintain public facilities.
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